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POPPY PANEL

We are extending the size of
the poppy panel in time for
Remembrance Sunday,
where it will be displayed
at the monument.

ASSISTANCE NEEDED TO
ASSEMBLE THE PANELS,
NO CROCHET OR KNITTING
EXPERIENCE NEEDED.

We meet every Tuesday 1.30 pm
in the Griffin Room
at the Village Hall

DO COME ALONG AND BE
A PART OF THIS PROJECT





